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From: Andrew Reamer
To: Plimpton, Suzanne H.
Subject: [EXTERNAL] - Draft ICR for NSF I-Corps Regional Hubs Assessment (3145-NEW)
Date: Friday, March 12, 2021 2:17:57 PM

Dear Suzanne,

On behalf of the Industry Studies Association and the American Economic Association, I'm
writing to request a copy of the draft ICR for the NSF I-Corps Regional Hubs Assessment
(OMB Control No. 3145-NEW), as invited by today's FRN. ISA and AEA members look
forward to seeing the contents of the proposed assessment. 

Sincerely,

Andrew

-- 
Andrew Reamer
Research Professor
George Washington Institute of Public Policy
George Washington University
 
805 21 St., NW,  Room 613
Washington, DC  20052
 
areamer@gwu.edu
(202) 994-7866
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